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March 29, 2012 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO: Fish and Wildlife Committee 

 

FROM: Therese Hampton, Forum Chair and Tony Grover, Fish and Wildlife Director 

 

SUBJECT: Update on Fish Tagging Forum 

 

 

The Fish Tagging Forum has now met four times, twice in 2011 and twice in 2012. The fifth 

meeting of the FTF is scheduled for May 10th, 2012, from 9:00 AM to 4:30 PM at the Council 

office in Portland, Oregon. The Forum is making good progress and is on track to provide 

recommendations to the Council by spring 2013.The Forum Chair and staff will provide a brief 

update on progress to-date.  

 

 

 


